
6. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
Agenda item 6.1 
 
WDC Grass Cutting 
 
I don't know whether you or any of the councillors are aware but Weston is contracted for 
14 cuts in the budget year.  To date we have received 10 cuts with increasing intervals 
between cuts and despite the seemingly lengthening of the growing season it is starting to 
look likely as if WDC will once again come up short with the prescribed quota of cuts in the 
village which includes the playing field on Sabin Drive.  Please will you raise this matter on 
the agenda for the PC meeting for 26th October - When does WDC intend to fit in the 
remaining four cuts and, also, should WDC propose not to complete the full quota of cuts, 
what excuse to they proffer this year.  Though our General Rate payable to WDC, residents 
are paying for this service. 
 
Email from Andy Coles 
 
 
 

Agenda item 6.2 
Your refuse and recycling collections will change over Christmas 

There will be no refuse or recycling collections on Christmas Day, Boxing Day or New Year’s Day. All 
collections will be affected by the following changes: 

 Normal collection date New collection date over Christmas 

Mon 25 Dec 2017 Sat 23 Dec 2017 

Tue 26 Dec 2017 Wed 27 Dec 2017 

Wed 27 Dec 2017 Thurs 28 Dec 2017 

Thurs 28 Dec 2017 Fri 29 Dec 2017 

Fri 29 Dec 2017 Sat 30 Dec 2017 

Mon 1 Jan 2018 Tue 2 Jan 2018 

Tue 2 Jan 2018 Wed 3 Jan 2018 

Wed 3 Jan 2018 Thurs 4 Jan 2018 

Thurs 4 Jan 2018 Fri 5 Jan 2018 

Fri 5 Jan 2018 Sat 6 Jan 2018 

 
Normal collections will resume on Monday 8th January 2018. 
Please ensure your bins, boxes and bags are presented at the edge of your property by 7am on your 
amended collection day.  

Recycling wrapping paper and Christmas cards 
Recycle wrapping paper and Christmas cards with your cardboard in your recycling bag.  
Please keep out foil wrapping paper, glittery cards/wrapping paper, ribbons, bows and tape – these 
cannot be recycled! 

What to do with extra recycling over Christmas? 



Put extra recycling in a sturdy bag or small box (please keep each material separate) and place 
beside your red boxes and bags. Please flatten or cut large cardboard into pieces no larger than 1m x 
1m. 

Christmas tree recycling 

Please cut your real Christmas tree into pieces and put it in your green bin for collection throughout 
January 2018. Make sure all decorations, tree stands, pots and netting are removed.  
If you don’t have a green bin please take your tree to Princes Drive Recycling Centre in Leamington 
Spa or Cherry Orchard Recycling Centre in Kenilworth.   

Check your collection changes online 

www.warwickdc.gov.uk/christmasrecycling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Agenda item 6.3 
 
Dear Jane, 
The Churchyard was mown hopefully for the last time yesterday.  We have spent more this 
year as Cllr Harrington thought it was looking scruffy i.e. 14 mows @£60 incl. V.A.T.= £840.  
Unfortunately we cannot recover the dreaded V.A.T. 
 
It has certainly looked smarter this summer. St. Michael’s has been demoted to a Chapel of 
Ease and we are really struggling financially. I hope the P.C.will be generous with their 
annual Grant this year.     
 
Regards,   Stephen 
 

   

http://www.warwickdc.gov.uk/christmasrecycling

